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The kicker is in the Oregon constitution for a reason, to keep people like those that 

are pushing this bill from being able to simply push through the change.  The state 

overcharged us and they need to return those overcharges.  If a business 

overcharged a person would you support them saying, well we want this for other 

purposes, so we're not going to return it...  Really? 

I will likely never vote to change the Oregon constitution and certainly not for this 

change.  As a native Oregonian we need to protect those values and keep those with 

other interests from ruining our fine state.  If they are from somewhere else and think 

it was so great there, the road goes both ways folks... you're welcome to go back to 

wherever you came from. 


